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Antonia Hover

From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 8:31 AM 
To: Brandon Wendel 
Subject: RE: NANPA contact information 
 
Brandon, 
 
Per your e-mail below, NANPA’s contact information has been updated in CMS for Dockets 20190026 and 20190033. 
 
Thank you very much! 
 

From: Brandon Wendel  
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 8:10 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: NANPA contact information 
 
Good Morning Hong, 
 
Here is the updated contact information for “NANPA” in the code denial dockets, 20190026-TA and 20190033-TA. 
 
Heidi Wayman – NPA Relief Planner (NANPA) 
2411 Dulles Corner Park 
Suite 250 
Herndon, VA 20171 
Tel: 571-363-3824 
Fax:  571-363-3838 
E-mail: hwayman@somos.com  
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Brandon Wendel 
Public Utility Analyst 
 
Office of Industry Development & 
  Market Analysis – Telecom Section 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
Tel : (850) 413-6928 
Fax: (850) 413-6929 
E-mail: Bwendel@psc.state.fl.us 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.    
Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business 
are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 




